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July 5, 1984 

Mr. Frank Collela 
Public Information Office 
Jet Propulsion Laboratory 
4800 Oak Grove Drive 
Pasadena, California 91109 

Dear Mr. Collela, 

As you know, we have been in touch with Mr. Robert Selzer 
concerning a photograph of the John Kennedy assassination. 

We have located a significantly clearer copy of the photograph 
than has ever been seen and we expect even clearer copies will 
soon be made available to us. 

The House Assassinations Committee urged that in light of the 
acoustics evidence of a second gunman, the same photo should 
receive further study. The Committee's photo panel, of which 
Mr. Selzer was a member, only had the badly faded original to 
work with. 

We believe the clear copy of the Mary Moorman photograph in 
our possession may contain very significant new evidence and 
we would like JPL, as a public service, to analyze and evalu-
ate its contents. Mr. Selzer has indicated an interest in 
performing the work. 

Due to the continuing controversy about the assassination, we 
suspect the Department of Justice would appreciate an independent  
evaluation of what may be strong new evidence. 

Your report would be made public on KXAS-TV and the NBC television 
network. This project would also give the public a unique look 
at your operation and technical capabilities, as well as demon-
strate the effectiveness of computer enhancement. 



Mr. Frank Collela 
Jet Propulsion Laboratory 
July 5, 1984 
Page 2 

As High Technology Reporter, I will be directly involved in this project, as will our employee, Gary Mack, who located the clear photograph. 

Sincerely, 
/ i/  

Ed Martelle 
High Technology Reporter 

EMijkh 

cc: Doug Adams, KXAS-TV News Director 


